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BIA HAWAII’S CONSTRUCTION TRAINING CENTER (CTC) 
  

 
“The BIA Construction Training Center of the Pacific is one of the most valuable resources 
available for trainers. The building is ideal for conducting meetings and training sessions for 
small and large groups with a variety of rooms available at very reasonable pricing. We have 
used this facility from the time it opened and are so pleased with the excellent condition of 
the facilities, the location and parking. We cannot say enough kind words about the staff at 
the BIA. They are exceptional people who go out of their way to provide ensure great 
customer service. This team is consistently pleasant, attentive to our needs as instructors 
and helps to ensure our students are comfortable and treated with the best training 
environment possible. I highly recommend the BIA CTC for any meeting or training session”.  
 
Tracy Lawson, Lawson and Associates 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
“The BIA Training Center is the ideal location to conduct our Simpson Strong-Tie Product 
Workshops. For years we were looking for a facility that has both classroom and laboratory 
training space to conduct our demos in one building. The BIA Training Center has both. Not 
only is the training center tailored to our physical requirements, the BIA Staff is a tremendous 
help in accommodating our every need from seating and table arrangements, referrals for 
quality caterers, to even hanging our banner out front on workshop day. Simpson Strong-Tie 
has used many other venues in Hawaii for its training (hotels, colleges, etc.) but none of them 
compare to the BIA Training Center and its staff. We always feel welcome and at home 
there”. 
 
 Tim Waite, Simpson Strong-Tie 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
“I am very pleased that BIA Hawaii's training facility in Waipahu caters to the needs of short 

courses required for professional training and certification. Best of all is the ever supportive 

staff. I think that is what makes conducting training classes in BIA Hawaii always special. And 

we do keep coming back”.  

 

Michelle Mercado, Solomon Resources, LLC 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

“The University of California, San Diego OSHA Training Institute Education Center continues 

to have the pleasure of holding safety classes at the BIA Construction Training Center of the 

Pacific. UCSD has received the highest level of customer service from the amazing staff at 

the Training Center. The staff is not only accessible, but kind, courteous and flexible with our 

students and instructors. UCSD is extremely proud to be a part of the BIA-Hawaii family!” 

 

The University of California Training Staff 


